


organizations (ISO and IEC), pointedly excluding all other voluntary standards 
organizations that develop international standards.  At present, the text is bracketed.     
 
We have registered our view with Ms. Suzanne Troje that the bracketed language does 
not represent the range of views and the various standardization processes that exist 
within the United States.  We understand that at present the U.S. Government has not 
made a proposal in this area.   
 



In this regard, we would very much like to have a meeting with you to discuss this issue 
and answer any questions you might wish to put to us.  Thank you for your 
consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
William G. Sutton, President, Air-Conditioning and Refrigeration Institute 
 

 
William Frick, Vice President, American Petroleum Institute 
 

 
Thomas S. Passek, Executive Director, American Society of Nondestructive Testing 

 
June Ling, Associate Executive Director,   American Society of Mechanical Engineers 
International 

 
James Thomas, President, ASTM International  
 
 
William J. Tangye, Chief Executive Officer, International Code Council 



 
 
Raymond A. Morris, Executive Vice President, Society of Automotive Engineers, 
International 
 

 
Donald A. Mader, Executive Vice President and Chief Operating Officer, Underwriters 
Laboratories, Inc. 
 
 
Cc:  Ms. Dorothy Dwoskin 
       Ms. Suzanne Troje 
       Mr. Bennett Harmon 


